
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture  Enrich  Inspire Friday 12th March 2021 

Message from Mrs Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk       01252 837538     info@sandringham.kite.academy 

What an incredible week! It was so wonderful welcoming all of the children 

back to school on Monday. Seeing the children smiling, laughing and playing 

together on the playground was really special. Please don’t worry if your 

children are still readjusting to being back to school. For some children the 

classroom, the increased noise and remembering how to play with friends 

again is a little overwhelming. They just need a lot of time and a lot of love 

and they will adjust. 

 

Even though the children are back to school please remember that the 

lockdown rules still apply and that families should not be mixing in each 

other’s houses yet. We have done so well during this pandemic not having to 

close any bubbles and it would be such a shame to have to do this now. Thank 

you for your continued support in keeping the school fully open. 

 

With the return to school there has been an increase in the traffic at drop 

off and pick up times. I have already had phone calls from local residents 

regarding blocked driveways and reports of cars parked on the corners of the 

junctions in a dangerous and illegal way. Please allow time to park further 

away, walk to school and be mindful of our neighbours.  

 

The next few weeks will be very busy around the outside of school as the 

perimeter fencing is being replaced. This does mean that there are more 

vehicles, a fenced area, a skip and a portaloo in the school car park. Although 

a little inconvenient and unsightly this will only be short term and the new 

fence is going to make a huge difference to the security and safety at school. 

Please ensure that your children remain with you at all times, particularly 

when lining up or exiting the school car park. 

 

Thank you for your support with the children’s World Book Day costumes 

yesterday. They all looked amazing and as always the staff embraced dressing 

up with excitement and enthusiasm! I have included some photos which will 

hopefully make you smile. 

 

We would be really grateful of any unwanted school uniform (with the new 

school logo) as we have families asking to buy second hand items. Please drop 

any uniform into the school office. Thank you. 

 

Unfortunately we are unable to invite you in for a Mother’s Day assembly as 

we have done in previous years. However, please keep and eye on your child’s 

Tapestry accounts for a special treat. I hope that you all have a really lovely 

weekend. 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

COMIC RELIEF DAY 

FRIDAY 19th MARCH 

Children to come to 

school wearing anything 

RED or Comic Relief 

merchandise, in 

exchange for a small 

donation to this appeal. 

 

LOTS OF SOCKS DAY 

Wear your brightest 

coloured socks to school 

to acknowledge we are 

all unique on World 

Down Syndrome Day – 

Tuesday 23rd March. 

 

COVID UPDATES 

Please keep us updated 

of any positive test 

results within your 

households. 

 

END OF TERM 

Term ends at 1.30pm on 

Wednesday 31st March 

(no After School Club 

on this day) 

 

INSET DAYS 

Mon 22nd March 

Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June 

Wed 21st July 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

WE HAD A WONDERFUL DAY DRESSING UP 

FOR WORLD BOOK DAY! 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

THE STAFF ENJOYED DRESSING UP FOR 

WORLD BOOK DAY TOO! 


